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Council Memorandum 

Date: November 16, 2021 

To:  Council  

From: Mayor Letham  

Re: Hospital Board Representation  

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum, from Mayor Letham, regarding Hospital Board 

Representation be received; and 

That Deputy Mayor O’Reilly assume the responsibilities, as the Council representative, 

on the Hospital Board for the remainder of this Council term. 

Rationale  

Councillor Ashmore has been the Council representative on the Hospital Board since 

the term started in 2018. Due to conflicting work schedules, he can no longer attend the 

meetings. It is important that the City have a Council representative on the Hospital 

Board to meet quorum and represent the City on important issues.  


